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RESPECT • COMMITMENT • SELF-DISCIPLINE 

 

BIS awarded AAIE - Invitational Institutional Membership 
BIS was awarded AAIE (Association for the Advancement of International Schools) 

Invitational Institutional Membership. This membership is for start-up/early stage 

international schools and organizations that are not fully accredited 

internationally but have committed to seeking accreditation by international 

organizations within 5 years. This membership provides BIS with access to diverse 

leadership insights, training, mentoring and other resources. Being a member also 

confirms the commitment of BIS to seek international accreditation. 

 

RunKuwait  

Reminder! RunKuwait is on Saturday, 

December 15th, please keep your bib 

number with you for the race.          

Click here to view the race day 

program.  

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember 
December 15: The Race Day “RunKuwait”. 
 

December 16 – 20: Winter Spirit Week.   
December 17: Field Trip for Gr. 5 to Cosmo-City Center. 
 

December 19: Winter Bazaar from 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm.  
 

December  20: Early School Dismissal at 12:00 pm (No KG 
after- school club).  
 

December 21 – January 5: Winter Holiday.  
January 6: BIS Resumes from Winter Holiday.  
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Letter of the week “C” 
Our students celebrating this week the letter “C”. KG2 students had 

many activities recognize the capital and lowercase letter and the sound 

of the letter. They spent a lot of time throughout the week practicing 

writing their new letter, identify the letter and associate it with the 

sound. Children had a great week of learning in Kindergarten!  
 

 

 

Winter Holiday is approaching  

We have one more week until winter holiday, which begins on December 21st. School will resume on Sunday,    

January 6. We would like to encourage each student to do their very best keeping up with their studies as well as 

getting plenty of rest.  

Music at BIS Winter Bazaar  

KG & Elementary students will be performing a musical piece at the BIS Winter Bazaar on Wednesday, December 

19th, 2018. The event will take place from 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm at BIS. We are counting on our children’s musical 

performances to highlight the festivities which include games, prizes, as well as food and gifts for purchase from 

local vendors. Students and their families should arrive at school by 5:00 pm. Please cut and return the bottom 

portion of the attached form to let us know that you plan to attend and give permission for your child to perform 

at the Winter Bazaar. Click here to get the form and to view the costume expectations for performing students.  

Note: KG & ES students need to return the Winter Bazaar permission form as soon as possible. 
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